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Building in Burlington, 
Halton Hills, Milton, We build strength, stability and independence.
Oakville & Mississauga 

ANNOUNCEMENT: McFadden - McMahon Build Project 
Affordable Housing in Action 

IMPORTANT UPDATE 

Habitat for Humanity Halton-Mississauga in partnership with the Town of Halton Hills would like 
to update you on the redevelopment progress of the property located at 37 King Street in 
Georgetown. 

Beginning the week of November 11, 2019 (weather dependent), we will begin the process of 
deconstruction on the existing structure. Our subcontractors, Heritage Restoration Inc., will 
carefully dismantle the building, ensuring the preservation of the interior structural timbers for 
use in the final redesign. All work will be supervised by our heritage engineers at Facet Group 
Inc. 

To ensure our work is not disruptive to the neighbourhood, our subcontractors will make every 
effort to leave GO Station traffic undisturbed during key commuter hours. After the building and 
existing foundation is removed from the site, the land will be graded and left to settle over the 
winter months while Habitat finalizes the required planning approvals and building plans with the 
Town of Halton Hills. 

We look forward to sharing more details as they become available and finalized. We will be 
posting the latest updates on our website, habitathm.ca. 

Thank you for your understanding and we look forward to getting started on this exciting build 
project. 

Habitat for Humanity Halton-Mississauga Build Team 

PROJECT INFORMATION LINKS 

For the media release announcing details on the partnership between Habitat 
Halton-Mississauga and the Town of Halton Hills visit: 
https://www.haltonhills.ca/media/mediarelease.php?id=272 

FAQs regarding the redevelopment of the property at 37 King Street in Georgetown, visit: 
https://www.haltonhills.ca/housing/2019-07-12%20Exchange%20Hotel%20FAQs.pdf 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project that aren’t answered in the above 
links, please contact our Senior Manager of Building, Sarah Golan, at sgolan@habitathm.ca or 
by phone at 905-637-4446 ext. 223. 
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